
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  Have any surveys been carried out to estimate the impact 

on congestion that the shutting of Leith Street has had, and 

if so what the results of those surveys were? 

Answer   
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